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11/1/22 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

INSPECTION REPORT 

As you may recall, we had our SIAMS inspection just before Christmas. This is the Church 

School inspection process and I am delighted to be able to share the report with you.  

We are particularly pleased with the inspection findings so soon after all the COVID 

disruption and I would like to highlight the following- 

‘Strong leadership provided by the senior team ensures that the Christian vision drives the 
education of the whole child. The broad range of learning opportunities inspires and 
promotes aspiration for pupils.’  
 
‘The school prioritises and is highly effective at meeting the needs of vulnerable pupils and 

those with additional learning and personal needs so that they thrive.’ 

‘Pupils are very well behaved and show great respect for each other. They thrive on 

responsibilities given to them and take pride in providing care to younger pupils.’ 

‘Relationships across the school community are very positive, supporting children and adults 
to flourish.’  
 
‘The strong sense of Christian community shines out at St George’s School.’ 

http://www.st-georges-sheppey.kent.sch.uk/
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There is always more to do of course and we will continue to work on any key points raised. 
In the meantime do celebrate the achievements of your child’s school and thank you as 
always for your support.  
 
Please read the full report below.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr H Fisher 

Headteacher  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


